
Original Message----- 
  

Sent: September-18-17 1:41 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0032 
 
-- Name -- 
Louise Beney 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Electricity is a necessity. The cost is already a concern or hardship for many.  The province makes a big 
deal over a small decrease with a big deferred plan and now our hydro wants to increase cost of other 
services.  As consumers we try to conserve and now are being charged more, again!  This isn't 
acceptable.  Please stop these increases and take better control over our hydro.  Lhdb 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




